

## 72 - 78 Ford V8 Club of N.S.W.



## P.O. Box 4021 Marayong N.S.W. 2148

Dear Members,

The committee would like to announce the time and date for the 72-78 Ford V8 Club of NSW 2016 Christmas party.

This year we will be returning to Millones bar and grill at mcgraths hill, although they have had a name change to Blackfox & Co.

Details are

## Blackfox & Co. Restaurant and Bar

11/16 Groves Ave,
Mulgrave (McGraths Hill), Sydney NSW 2756
Next to McDonalds.
Approximately 10 minutes from Rouse Hill Town Centre
CONTACT:

Ph: (02) 4587 9193

\*Time of arrival will be 12.30, for a 1.00 lunch

\* Date is 11/12/2016

This year, due to the success of our fundraising, especially memberships and the Bunnings BBQ in November, I am happy to announce that the club will be paying 100% of the Christmas party to full members. The Cost of Drinks will still be the responsibility of each individual.

Please feel free to bring guests, we have planned for 20-25 people, but guests will need to pay for their meal, at around \$40 each. They are expecting to cater to up to 4-5 kids.

The Committee hope that you can all come along and enjoy the afternoon.

In other news, as mentioned earlier, the November Bunnings BBQ fundraiser was a great success with everyone having a bit of fun and more importantly, banding together and getting the task done with minimal fuss. a total of \$680 was raised for the day. Great effort to those who came along!

2017 will be upon us soon and moving forward with club activities we hope to have a club run survival guide out before the end of the year. Chances are that Wisemans ferry will continue to be the first run of the year, but keep an eye out in your inbox or mail box for that.

Next year brings on hopes of expansion and growing our financial members list further. We will be announcing a new line of merchandise that's been worked on at the moment and also announce your clubs first fully functional webpage. We hope to be able to have an e-store attached so merchandise can be purchased online as well as other stuff usual to web pages like news that is easier to get out to the members, newsletters and run info as well as a gallery for our awesome cars. Obviously, club sponsors will get the added bonus of links to their businesses and the ability to put weekend deals or regular specials up, but we are a few months away from that.





We have also had some custom flags made, small versions of the large ones we use at AFD, they were to be used at the Bunnings BBQ, but arrived the day after!

In other news to hand, the new "street machine" rego system known as CVS is set to be signed off by the RMS as we speak. The club will be contacting people who are on the existing "H" plates that may need to convert to the new system ASAP. The RMS have said that there will be a grace period for clubs to move cars from "H" plates to CVS systems but after a brief period, policing of incorrect cars will commence. Basically, that means that if your vehicle is not stock or has modifications not consistent with the era that car was made, you should be on the CVS system. This will be rolled out once the RMS signs everything off.

So, from the Committee to the members, have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Be safe on the roads and see you all in 2017.

Gary Collins,
Event Coordinator,
The 72-78 Ford V8 Club of NSW